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Drivers in Kansas are hitting the road,  
now more than ever 

 
Data released this week shows U.S. driving is up 3.3 percent for the first six 

months of 2016. Travel on the state highway system in Kansas is even higher at 3.6 

percent over where it was one year ago. Traveling through Kansas has been rising 

steadily the past few years, setting records in 2014 with 30.71 billion and 2015 with 

31.38 billion miles driven.  

“Fuel prices are lower than they were a year ago and the overall economy is 

good, both reasons that encourage travel,” said KDOT Planning Assistant Bureau Chief 

Alan Spicer. “Kansas has benefited being in the middle of the country and having 

increased national travel from both passenger and freight vehicles.” 

 The increase in travel over the past few years comes as the country has climbed 

out of a recession.  

“I believe the long-term trend is upward,” Spicer said. “Travel, both nationally and 

through Kansas, will continue to rise in the next few years. The population is still 

growing, and we have more people on our roads than ever before. Even with economic 

and lifestyle changes, the long-term trend is still upward.”  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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  Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks:                              

                  

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
http://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
http://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSaferKansas
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://pinterest.com/kdothq/

